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Bolzano, 10th December 2012

Dear Editor,


Thank you for considering our paper entitled ”Copeptin for risk stratification in acute illness: beyond cardiological problems” for publication in your journal. 

Copeptin has been recently proposed as a very reliable marker to be used together with cardiac troponins as an aid in early diagnosis of acute coronary syndrome.

Theoretically Copeptine is very unspecific for myocardial damage and it has been shown to increase in many high risk pathologies such as heart failure, septic shock, stroke, pneumonia or after resuscitation from a cardiac arrest and has been proposed as prognostic marker in acute illness. Copeptine was found to accurately mirror disease severity and to discriminate patients with unfavorable outcomes from patients with favorable outcome and is a good prognostic method to predict outcome in acute illness.

The purpose of the present study was to test the utility of Copeptine dosage in the Emergency room in identification of high risk patients. The results of our analysis would suggest an extensive role of Copeptine in the Emergency Room, not only for early diagnosis of acute coronary syndrome, but also for identifying particularly jeopardizing clinical conditions. Furthermore Copeptine has showed a good prognostic power regarding death. Further studies are needed to confirm our observation in a larger sample of patients, but we think that our results could be an interesting starting point.

The text has been neither published nor is currently under consideration for publication by any other journal. It has been revised by an english native speaker (american). All the authors have read and approved the manuscript and accept responsibility for its contents. The authors approved the submission of the manuscript Emergency Care Journal and are ready to eliminate portions of the text in order to increase the likelihood of publication in the Journal. 

None of the authors have any conflict of interest in connection with the submitted article. The corresponding author is Dr. Roberto Cemin.

We look forward to hearing from you soon.




Yours faithfully,




Dr. R. Cemin

